
 Announcements 

WTD-65 Steering Column Recall - Parts Supply Reminder 

TO: SDCCENWSTEST 

From: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT Parts & Service 

DATE: 2016-06-10 12:15 

CATEGORY: Parts/Service 

It is important that claims continue to be entered on a timely basis every day in order to 
keep an accurate accounting of completed cars. Please continue to make timely claim 
entry a priority. 

We will be receiving additional supply of the 03As (push start) this weekend to cover 
existing back order quantities. In order to balance supply, we are encouraging retailer to 
retailer sales or returning the parts to your facing RDC. 

Note: When returning columns, please submit a parts claim using reason code "RK" -
 damaged. 

Thanks very much for your assistance and support as we move through this recall 
event. 

 


